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Maybe you noticed the newest addition to our newsletter (when space allows): a 
scavenger hunt based on information available in your Service Manual. Hope you have 
fun with it. Any feedback or suggestions for challenges are welcome. 

I have gotten feedback on the Theme or Topic for the newsletter. One member said that 
others in her group were becoming interested in reading the newsletter because they 
found the sharings on the topics interesting. 

As always, I appreciate any feedback you have on the newsletter.

Gwenne R.


